
KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH
 
Office of the Borough Clerk 

144 North Binkley Street Johni Blankenship, MMC 
Soldotna, AK 99669 Borough Clerk 
Phone 907-714-2160 
Fax 907-714-2388 

MEMORANDUM 

To:	 Gary Knopp, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

"rhru:	 Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk~ A (J 

From:	 Michele Turner, Borough Clerk Assistan~V ~\ 
Date:	 September 6,2011 

RE:	 Ordinance 2011-19-12: Accepting a Grant in the Amount of $200,000 from the State of 
Alaska and Appropriating $347,226 in the Central Emergency Service Area Capital 
Budget for the Purchase of Wildland Fire Engines 

The Central Emergency Service Area board reviewed the referenced ordinance at its August 18, 
2011 meeting. 

Please amend the final Whereas by filling in the blanks as follows: 

WHEREAS,	 at its regular meeting on August 18, 2011, The CES Board of Directors 
recommended approval; 

Thank you. 

S:\WPWIN\DATA\ORDS\2011\02011-19-12 Memo CES Board Recommendations.rtf 



Subject: FW: 02011-19-12 Public Hearing 

From: Mokracek, Chris 
Sent: Tuesday, August 23,2011 10:23 AM 
To: Ahlberg, Brenda 
Cc: Wilcox, Susan 
Subject: RE: 02011-19-12 Public Hearing 

Brenda: 

I will be there. 

Also, at the regular meeting of the CES Service Area Board of Directors on August 18, 2011 recommended acceptance of 
a grant in the amount of $200,000 from the State of Alaska and appropriating $347,226 from the CES Capital Projects 
Budget for the purchase of two Wildland Fire Engines. 

Thanks 

Chris Mokracek, Fire Chief 
Central Emergency Services 
www.cesfire.org 

"The achievements of an organization are the results of the combined effort of each individual." Vince 
Lombardi 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may 
contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you 
received this email and are not the intended recipient, please inform the sender by email reply and destroy all copies of the original 
message 

From: Ahlberg, Brenda 
sent: Monday, August 22,2011 2:29 PM 
To: Mokracek, Chris 
Cc: Wilcox, Susan 
Subject: 02011-19-12 Public Hearing 

Greetings Chris 
6thI will not be at the Sept Assembly meeting to speak on behalf of the 

ordinance to accept the DCCED grant in the amount of $200,000 and to 
appropriate $347,226 for the wildland fire engines. Will you be at this 
public hearing to answer questions? Have a great day, ©B 

Brenda Ahlberg 
Community & Fiscal Projects Manager 
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
144 N. Binkley St., Soldotna Alaska 99669 
907-714-2153 office 
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